
The Board of Management at St. James’ School, Cappagh 

Date of meeting: Monday August 17th   

Agreed Report 

 

 The Covid Policy Statement was ratified and put up on school 

website. 

 All parent contact numbers were updated in June. 

 Committee for re-opening: The committee will consist of 2 staff, 

2 BOM members and 2 Parents’ Association reps. Michael 

Morrissey and Pat Walsh are the BOM reps. 

 Isolation Unit: our wheel chair toilet and GP room were options 

discussed. 

 Lunch boxes will be used as normal and will need to be cleaned 

regularly.  Tracksuits can be worn more regularly. 

 We got Minor Works and Cleaning grant. 

 Induction for Infants is Wednesday 26th August. 

 Ms. Rocca has looked into buzzer system.  Merits and 

disadvantages were discussed.  Board agreed to get it installed. 

 


